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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am an Oregon resident of 10 years and a medical professional living in Bend, 

Oregon.  I believe mail-in voting is critical for voter rights and accessibility. I am 

strongly opposed to in-person only voting and believe this to limit the power of the 

people being increasing obstacles to those unable to present in person, including 

many of my rural patients who have physical limitations that make transportation very 

difficult or inaccessible.  

 

Havilah Brodhead  


